
 
 

-Translation- 
 

No. ECF2 045/2019 
 
 4 December 2019 
 
Subject Notification of Changing the Company’s Website  
 
To  President  
 The Stock Exchange of Thailand 
 

East Coast Furnitech Public Company Limited (“The Company”) would like to announce to 
change of company’s website. The details are as follows: 

Previous : www.ecf-furniture.com 
New : www.eastcoast.co.th 

 
This new website will be effective from now onwards. 
 
Please be informed accordingly,  

 
 Yours sincerely, 
 East Coast Furnitech Public Company Limited 
          -Signature- 
 (Mr.Arak Suksawad) 
 Managing Director 

http://www.ecf-furniture.com/
http://www.eastcoast.co.th/

